The Ministry of Resources and Development is expecting the arrival of ninety home solar systems for the small populations on Wotho Atoll and Wodmej Island in Wotje Atoll by the end of this month, said Minister John Silk. They will become islands number three and four to have all households solarized.

The plan for the Wotho and Wodmej solar projects had been delayed since March 2006 as a result of large global demand for solar panels exceeding existing supply production. But the supply problem is now resolved.

The Ministry of R&D plans to proceed with installation in November, as soon as the systems arrive in Majuro. 

The Marshalls Energy Company will be handling installation of the household units.

